
 
 

NST Newsletter: Monday 15th July 2024 

 

 
This week’s newsletter features the following items: 

• Reminder: Updates to NST email circulation lists – your help required please (1 
attachment) 

• EYFSP Data and Transition Briefing 

• Summer Term Subject Leader Network Meetings 
 

 

 
Reminder: Updates to NST email circulation lists – your help required please 

 
Emily is looking to update the email circulation lists we use to let staff know about Subject 
Leader Network meetings, other CPD/training opportunities and useful information. 
 
To help us avoid spamming people with emails that may no longer be relevant to their 
roles, please would it be possible for you to complete the attached document and email it 
back to Emily?  Thank you very much for your help with this! 
 

 

 
EYFSP Data and Transition Briefing 

 
On Tuesday 16th July 15:30 - 16:45, the early years team are holding an online data 
briefing session to announce and explore the initial EYFSP data and provide the 
opportunity to reflect on key messages and what that might mean for your school in this 
transition period.  
 
This briefing is intended for reception and year one class teachers, senior leaders and 
subject/phase leads who are invited to join collectively as there will be opportunities for 
school-based discussions throughout the session. 
 
The session will provide a chance for reception and year one colleagues to begin 
interpret and understand their cohort data to enable them to plan and prepare for a 
smooth and successful transition, as described in the EYFS Handbook. 
 
It will also support year one colleagues to understand the needs of their cohort for 
September so they have the opportunity to consider the support or adaptations needed, 
particularly for those children who did not achieve GLD.  
 
During the briefing, the provisional data for Nottingham City will also be shared so senior 
leaders and subject leads will have the opportunity to interpret key messages from their 
own data.  
 
This briefing is free to attend and bookings can be made here. 
Early Years Course Booking - Course Details - Nottingham City Council 
 

 

mailto:Emily.Humphreys@nottinghamschoolstrust.org.uk
https://myaccount.nottinghamcity.gov.uk/service/Early_Years_Course_Booking


 
Summer Term Subject Leader Network Meetings 

 
Dates for the following meetings are still available to book on Eventbrite (click on the 
hyperlinks below to book): 
 

• Design and Technology Network – Monday 15th July, 2.30pm to 4.30pm  

• Diversity Network – Tuesday 16th July, 1.00pm to 3.00pm 

• ICT Network – Tuesday 16th July, 4.00pm to 5.30pm 

• Early Years Network – Wednesday 17th July, 1.30pm to 3.30pm  

• Assessment Leads Workshop – Friday 19th July, 1.00pm to 3.30pm 
 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/design-and-technology-network-meeting-tickets-704457279687?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/diversity-network-meeting-tickets-884062232937?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/ict-network-meeting-tickets-703241041887?aff=ebdsoporgprofile
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/early-years-network-tickets-704454802277?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/assessment-leads-workshop-tickets-703148795977?aff=ebdsoporgprofile

